	[Your Name]
[City, Province]
[Email Address]
[Date]
	[Representative's Name]
[City, Province]



Dear [Representative's Name],
I am writing to you today to urge your support for an incredibly effective and vital organization, Sabre Training Advisory Group. Sabre is a Canadian-Ukrainian nonprofit that has been providing crucial NATO-style training to Ukrainian soldiers since November 2022. To date, Sabre has trained over 3,600 Ukrainian troops, equipping them with the skills needed to defend their country effectively and minimize casualties.
The impact of high-quality training is evident in the ongoing Kursk operation, where NATO-style tactics have been instrumental in achieving success. Furthermore, the effectiveness of Sabre's training is demonstrated by the deployment of 100 of its students in the Serebriansky Forest sector—an area that experiences heavy fighting. Thanks to two months of intensive training with Sabre, these soldiers suffered only six fatalities in as many months of combat, and their overall casualty rate was 60% lower than their peers who did not receive Sabre's training. Despite their significant achievements, Sabre has accomplished all this with only $50,000 USD in donations to date.
To ensure Sabre's continued success and expansion, I am calling on you to support yearly funding for Sabre in the amount of $2.5 million CAD. This funding would allow Sabre to grow to a team of 20 instructors and 10 interpreters, enabling them to train up to 4,800 Ukrainian troops annually. 
Sabre's strong connections with the National Guard of Ukraine, Canada's defense attachés, and the training command at SAG-U in Wiesbaden, Germany, demonstrate their credibility and the trust they have earned from key stakeholders. Additionally, Sabre is in the process of establishing a NATO-style battle school in the Kyiv region, which will be staffed by Sabre-trained Ukrainian instructors. This initiative will serve as a proof-of-concept for future military capacity-building efforts in Ukraine.
Supporting Sabre is not only a cost-effective way for Canada to contribute to Ukraine's defense but also an opportunity for our nation to lead by example on the international stage. I sincerely hope you will consider this request and take the necessary steps to ensure that Sabre receives the funding it needs to continue its invaluable work.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

Find Sabre online: www.sabretag.org or contact them directly: info@sabretag.org
